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We finish for Easter on Friday, 5th April at 2.15pm and  
re-open on Tuesday, 23rd April. 

 

Easter Bonnet 
All Easter Bonnets need to be in no later than Wednesday, 3rd April. 

If you would like your child to It is 50p to enter which includes a straw hat which should be 
decorated at home. 

Easter Service 
              Parents/Guardians are invited to our Easter Service in Church on Thursday, 4th April 2019 at 

11.00am. The service is being led by Year 4 but everyone is most welcome. 

Easter Box-40 days Service 
We have a box in school for donations of food, toys, books etc during the 40 days of lent. The gifts 

we receive will be given to children, families or the homeless in need. 

Year 5 Primary Session at Albany 
Please return your permission slip for Primary morning at Albany on Monday, 1st April. 

Y4 Y5 Y6 ORIENTEERING 
All Saints’ hosted an Orienteering competition. The aim of the event was for the competitors to find all twenty 

checkpoints, and get back to the start point in fastest time. We entered three teams of four from Years 4, 5 

and 6. We also had four Young Leaders helping to run the event. The standard was very high, with all teams 

completing the course. It was a very good afternoon for All Saints’, our Y6 team won Gold Medals. Well done 

everyone, whether racing or running the event as Young Leaders – Talisha, Fabian, Sophea, Veda, Harry, 

Damien, Matthew, Keane, Riley, Lili-Grayce, Jack, Dylan, Macie, Elizabeth, Leah, Morgan and Hollie. 

Clubs 

Clubs are on as normal next week apart from KS2 Volleyball on Thursday and Homework on Friday. 

Non-Uniform Day 
There is a non-uniform day on Friday, 5th April for a £1 donation.  You can pay your £1 online via 
SCOPay or send in cash. The money raised will go to help with reading books for disadvantage 

children  We will also be selling tiffin for 50p. 
 

Teachers Top Three 
Every half term class teachers will pick three children who have ‘showed us off’ through their 

persistent hardwork and excellent all round behaviour. These children will receive a special reward. 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

Dotty W Joseph H Sonnie W Riley M 

Kayden W Layla S Evan S Alexander H 

Jake M Emily M Lacie W Alisha F 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Alfie R Leah P Ashlea P Tarun D 

Brooke H Archie A Elizabeth B Macie T 

Lily-Mai S Veda R Alisha R Ruby C 

 
 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Service’ 
“There is more happiness in giving than receiving” Acts 20, Verse 35 



 

 

 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
3.4.19 KS1 Disco 3.15-5.15pm 

4.4.19 Easter Lunch £2.20 

4.4.19 KS2 Disco 3.15-5.30pm 

4.4.19 Easter Service in Church at 11am Y4 will lead  

5.4.19 Non-uniform £1 donation 
Finish for Easter 

 
2.15pm 

23.4.19 School Re-opens 8.50am (8am for Breakfast Club) 

2/3 May School Closed Polling/Staff Training 

6.5.19 Bank Holiday  

13-16 May Year 6 SATs  

24.5.19 Finish for Half Term 3.15pm 

4.6.19 School Re-opens 8.50am (8am for Breakfast Club) 

23.7.19 Finish for Summer Holidays 2.15pm 

3.9.19 School Re-Opens  

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 87.5%, Week 2 – 87%, Week 3 – 77.3%, Week 3 – 70.1%,  
Week 4 – 86.1% 

 

The winning class is Reception with 95.5% of children making The Magic 97. 

Lunchtime Award  
Leo C, Rec 

Alexander H, Y2 
Jasmine D, Y4 

Recycling of Batteries 
There is a box in the entrance to recycle batteries. 
Help us do our bit for the environment. 
 

Clubs for Spring 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y5/6 Football  
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Multiskills, KS2 Choir Club (lunchtime),  

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Handball, Y4 Coding  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Volleyball  

Friday – Homework 

Need help? Information about what to do if a child comes to you for help and 
advice about how to report online concerns such as cyberbullying, inappropriate 
content or illegal behaviour. www.saferinternet.org.uk/need-help 

Disco 
Reception, Year 1 & 2 disco (3.30-5.15pm) is Wednesday, 3rd April and KS2 disco is 

Thursday, 4th April for children in Years 3,4,5&6 (3.30-5.30pm).  Entrance fee is £2 or £3 if 
they stay from 3.15pm and get changed into their disco gear. There will be refreshments 

on sale including hot dogs (50p), crisps (30p), drinks etc.   

Water Bottles 
Please make sure your child has a water bottle in school. It is important to keep the 

children hydrated with plain water – All Saints’ water bottles are available from the school 
office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports cap can be used.   

Easter Bingo 
Thank you for all your support. All 
the money raised will go to benefit 

the children in our school. 

Easter Lunch 

The re-scheduled Easter lunch is Thursday, 4th April. It is 

£2.20 for children not receiving a free meal. 


